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SUB: NATIONAL ROVER/RANGER CARNIVAL - DHARAMSHALA, HIMACHAL 

PRADESH 

REF: NHQ Circular No. 89/2022 Dated 27/05/2022 

 

 

            

 

REMINDER 
 

 

            

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Your kind attention is drawn towards the NHQ Circular No. 89/2022 dated 27th May, 

2022 on the cited subject. 

  
List of participants is still awaited from the State Association. 

 

We request the State Association to kindly forward the names of the selected 

participants for the National Rover/Ranger Carnival scheduled to be held at the 

Government College, Dharamshala, District: Kangra, Himachal Pradesh from 01st to 

05th July, 2022 urgently for our further preparations. 

 
It will be highly appreciated if the list is forwarded by email at info@bsgindia.org 

latest by 20th June, 2022. 

 

Thanking you, 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

 
(AMAR B.CHETTRI) 

JT. DIRECTOR OF SCOUTS 
(PROG. & TRG.)  

 

Copy to:-  

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters. 

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi. 

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, Shahid Jeet Singh 

Marg, New Delhi - 110016. 

4. The Commissioner, Novadaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector - 62, Noida-

201309, Uttar Pradesh. 

5. All the District Secretaries, District Association of Dammam, Riyadh, Muscat, Jamiat Youth Club 

and Sea Scout/Guide Auxiliary Unit with a request to take necessary action. 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
                                                                                Creating Better India 

National Headquarters 
Address: Lakshmi Mazumdar Bhawan, 16, M. G. Marg, I. P. Estate, New Delhi-110002 

Website :www.bsgindia.org Email Id: info@bsgindia.org Phones:+91-11-23378702,23378667 

 To 

All the State Secretaries, 

State Associations of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

 

Circular No. : 103 /2022 

Date        :  13th June, 2022  
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